
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of November 14
th

 2014 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mariah Reynolds, President 
Jennifer Lee, Vice President of Governance 
Erzsebet  Piros, Vice President of Events 
Tyticka Hill, Budget Coordinator  
Barbara McKinney, Adult/Evening Coordinator  
Daniel Kenyon, Committee Member 
Azseya Hamilton, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
Aqueelah Abdullah, Social Activities Coordinator 
Denorris Wyns, Round Table Coordinator  
 
SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
Melanie Caicedo, Recruitment Coordinator- Unexcused absence 
John Campbell, Diversity Coordinator- Unexcused absence 
Melanie Thomas, Wellness Coordinator- Excused absence 
 
ADVISORS PRESENT 
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Advisor 
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
 
GUEST 
Dean Kim McKinsey-Mabry- Interim Dean of Academics Services, DCC 
Ginny Geer Mentry- Executive Director of Monroe Community College Association Inc. 
Todd Garnier- Finance Manager of Monroe Community College Association Inc. 
Karen Shaw- Alumni & Annual/Giving Coordinator 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:15pm. 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 

 Dean McKinsey-Mabry brought lunch for the SEGA team as a thank you, for the wonderful job they have been doing with all the events and introduced herself 
to the team just letting them know if she could help with anything to feel free to call upon her. 

  
 Mrs. Geer- Mentry  explained the importance of the student life fees.  They will be proposing a possible 3% increase to the student life fees, which have been 

the same since 2008.   
   
 Mr. Garnier reviewed the Monroe Community College Association budget in detail.  Allowing the students to make any adjustments to the budget.  Finance 

meetings will start in February 2015; the SEGA team is encouraged to attend the meetings and voice their concerns. 
  
 Mrs. Shaw invited SEGA to participate in Roc the Day event on December 2.  The community-wide day of giving is co-sponsored by the United Way of 

Rochester. The Monroe Community College Foundation hopes to raise funds to support student scholarships. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS 

National Center for Student Leadership Conference - Nov.  19
th

 – 23
rd

 – Mariah Reynolds, Jennifer Lee, Erzsebet Piros will be attending with Greg Wilson. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
“Give Thanks Feast” November 17

th
 12-1pm in room 4013, and sign “The Gratitude Walls” in the 4

th
 floor lounge. 

 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Eileen Lanzafame- Extending to SEGA if she can be of any help please let her know.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:00 pm. 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 


